
 

When will caps and gowns be distributed?   
The caps and gowns will be distributed to Group B during the day; Group A and 
Remote students will pick up on Monday, June 14, 2021 between 2:30pm and 
5:30pm from 48th street, exit 7. 

 
How will tickets be distributed? 
There will be two tickets provided for each student. 

 
How will diplomas be distributed? 
Diplomas will be distributed the last day of school, June 25, 2021.  Group B and 
C students will receive their diplomas and report cards in class.  Group A and 
Remote students will pick up their diploma and report card from the school from 
10:00am-1:00pm.  

 
What happens if a child paid dues but did not fill out the size form for 
the cap & gown and t-shirt? 
We ordered additional caps and gowns.  We will try our best to provide the 
student with the appropriate size. 

 
Can a student attend a graduation that isn't their own? 
No, the only exception is to attend a sibling’s graduation.  

 

What time should students arrive to the school for their graduation 
block?  
10:00am ceremony should arrive no later than 9:15am 
1:00pm ceremony should arrive at the school no later than 12:15pm 
Students who attend the 10:00am graduation will not be released without an 
adult present. 

 
If students are not going to graduation, will their diploma be mailed 
to them? 
All diplomas must be picked up in person. 
 
If they are not in a ceremony on the 23rd and 24th, do they have 
classes? 
Classes are in session for students not attending the graduation. 

 
 



My child is required to go to summer school.  Do they still go to 
attend gradation? 
Unfortunately, the student is unable to partake in the graduation ceremony. 
 

What if I paid the senior dues and can’t go because I have to go to 
graduation? 
The package will not be distributed and a refund will be provided to you.  A 
scheduled time will be identified for the parent to come up to the school and 
receive a refund. 
 

Who can I speak to regarding the refund? 
Please call the school and ask for Miss Saviolakis. 
 

What do I need to return to the school? 
Remote and Group B students On Monday, June 21, 2021, between the hours of 

10:00 AM and 1:00 PM we will be collecting all textbooks (this includes Barron’s 

Regents Books for Earth Science and Living Environment), electronic devices, 

and instruments borrowed from the school in order to be issued their diplomas 

and any awards in which they were to receive on June 25, 2021.  

 

Students will report to the school yard at John J. Pershing I.S. 220 and find the 

assigned line based on their last name. It is important that you attach a Post-It to 

the device and/or textbooks with the student’s name, class and ID number. 

Parents and/or guardians (with appropriate ID) are permitted to drop off and 

pick up the items listed above. 

Group A and C students must return all textbooks to each of their classes (this 

includes Barron’s Regents Books for Earth Science and Living Environment), 

electronic devices, and instruments borrowed from the school in order to be 

issued their diplomas and any awards in which they were to receive on June 25, 

2021.  

 

Who can I speak to if I have a question regarding the high school 

choice that my child received? 
You can call the school and ask to speak to Mr. Cosentino. 


